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To: IHCDA Partners      Notice:  PN-24-14 
From: IHCDA Community Services Team 
Date: May 20, 2024 
Re: Request for Applications for Housing Opportunities for Persons with HIV/AIDS 
(HOPWA) FY 2024 Funding  

 
REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS 

 
The Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority (“IHCDA”) released a Request for  
Applications (RFA) for the 2024 administration of the Housing Opportunities for Persons with 
HIV/AIDs (HOPWA) program. IHCDA annually receives HOPWA Funding from the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development. The purpose of the HOPWA Program is to 
ensure that affordable housing options and services are available to low-income persons with 
HIV/AIDS and their families and to assist such persons in achieving and maintaining housing 
stability. 
 
The HOPWA FY 2024 Request for Applications (RFA) can be accessed on IHCDA’s HOPWA 
webpage: IHCDA: Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA). To respond to the 
RFA, please click HERE. 
 
We will be having a webinar about the HOPWA FY 2024 RFA on Tuesday June 4, 11am – 
12:30pm EST. To register, please click HERE. 
 
Proposals must be submitted electronically via the Electronic Application form only, and  
received by IHCDA no later than June 24, 2024, at 5:00 PM Eastern Time.  
 
Applications received after this date and time will not be considered or accepted. Faxed, 
emailed, or mailed applications will not be considered or accepted.  
 
For questions, please contact: 
 
Niloofar Asgari 
Community Services Grants Analyst 
nasgari@ihcda.in.gov 
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